
150 years of the Redemptorists in Spain
9th MEETING OF SAINT ALPHONSUS REDEMPTORIST LAITY AND RELIGIOUS PEOPLE

FROM JULY 15TH 2013 TO JULY 20TH 2013

PLACE: MONASTERY OF SANTA MARÍA DEL ESPINO, Santa Gadea del Cid. Burgos

Laicos
Redentoristas

ATENDEE INFORMATION

ARRIVAL:

DEPARTURE:

PAYMENT SYSTEM

Name:
Surname:
Telephone number:
Mobile number:
E-mail address:

Address:
City:
Postcode:
Province:
-In how many Meetings of Saint Alphonsus have you
participated?

-Number of children and ages that accompany you:

Welcome during all Monday 15rd (those that come for
lunch at 2pm should notify to the Laity Commission).

Meeting start: 7pm
Departure: Saturday 20th, beginning at 10am.

Monday morning: I arrive to lunch:
Monday evening:
Another day specified:
Do you need to pick you up? :
Tell us where:

Saturday morning:
Another day specified:

Please save the completed data filled in this PDF and attach
it to e-mail sent to rosalom@gmail.com together with bank
receipt of the deposit.

OTHER USEFUL DATA
-Do you have any special diet?
-Which one?
-Do you play any musical instrument?

Bank income signal 60 €
Bank deposit payment total 150 €
Banco Popular Spanish
CTA No. 0075 0562 41 0600309804
There would be a Solidarity Bank for all of us to collaborate
with economic contribution of the children.

TRAINING MODULE IN WHICH YOU

PARTICIPATE

MODULE I

MODULE 2: SPIRITUALITY

MODULE 3: MISSION

MODULE 4: SOLIDARITY

REGISTRATION

WELCOME

The overabundance of redemption: Redemptorist Moral
Criterion (Carlos Sanchez)

Antonia de Oviedo and the fallen woman (H. Oblatas del
Santísimo Redentor)

Redemptorists and the New Evangelization (CESPLAM)

Being solidary today (AS)

We will ensure registration is done around June 15th.
Registration involves a bank deposit in Banco Popular of
the total price of the meeting, or leaving a signal of 60€ as
pre-registration, before arriving to El Espino.

In order to facilitate the reception, bring a sleeping bag or
sheets, and towels. A nursery service will be established,
although parents' collaboration will be needed.
We count on everybody's collaboration in order to maintain
friendly and cozy all monastery spaces.


